
 

To: Students and Parents Central 
 Middle Bus 279 

 

Date: October 24, 2018 
              

   
From: Richard A. Wandres, Jr. 
 Transportation Specialist Copies to:  Lonergans Charter Service 

                  Annapolis Bus Company 
                  Central Middle School 

 
Subject: Change One bus stop to Bus 449 
 

  
 
 
Starting TUESDAY, October 30, 2018, one bus stop currently on Central Middle School bus 
route 279 (bus #430 is used), will be switched to bus route 449 (bus #724 is used).   
 
The one bus stop that is moving to bus route 449 is: 
 

Breckenridge Way at Wordsworth Drive   
 
The new morning pick-up time on the new bus route 449 is approximately 7:45. 
 
In the afternoon, at CMS dismissal, new bus route 449 is in the second group of buses.  Students 
in the second group of buses are held briefly in the cafeteria while the first group of buses loads 
and leaves. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Memo 
 


